
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Via Electronic Mail 
 
February 27, 2024 
 
David J. Miller, Esq. 
Giordano, Halleran & Ciesla PC 
125 Half Mile Rd., Suite 300 
Red Bank, NJ  07701 
 
  Re:   Notice of Completion of Work 
           In the Matter of Pierson’s Creek Superfund Site, Newark, New Jersey 
           Administrative Settlement Agreement and Order on Consent for  
           Removal Action, CERCLA Docket No. 02-2022-2012 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
On August 4, 2022, the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) entered into an 
Administrative Settlement Agreement and Order on Consent for Removal Action, CERCLA Docket No. 
02-2022-2012 (ASAOC) with Salomone Brothers, Inc., and 364-394 Wilson Avenue, LLC (Salomone) 
concerning the Pierson’s Creek Superfund Site (Site).  The ASAOC required that Salomone perform a 
removal action at the Site. 
 
Pursuant to Section XXVII (Notice of Completion of Work), Paragraph 111 of the ASAOC, EPA hereby 
notifies Salomone that all Work (as defined in the ASAOC) has been fully performed in accordance with 
the ASAOC and is now complete, with the exception of continuing obligations required by the ASAOC 
including payment of Future Response Costs and Record Retention. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Pamela Tames, P.E. of my staff at 212-637-4255 or at 
tames.pam@epa.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Michael Sivak, Chief 
Passaic, Hackensack, and Newark Bay Remediation Branch 
Superfund and Emergency Management Division, EPA Region 2 
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